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State Flood Hazard Mitigation Plan  
The following items summarize the NeDNR Floodplain Management Section’s progress to date: 

Draft Plan Sections: 

• The following draft sections will soon be posted on the website and the comment period 
is open through December 31, 2021: 

o Regulatory Framework Assessment 
o State, Federal, and Local Capability Assessment 
o Primary State Programs 
o Programs Administered by other State and Federal Agencies 
o Flood Claim Analysis 

• Draft sections and the form for submitting comments may be found in the right-hand 
column on the Plan’s web page once posted: 
https://dnr.nebraska.gov/floodplain/nebraska-flood-hazard-mitigation-plan 

Projected Tasks for December: 

• The fourth Plan Development Committee meeting is scheduled for December 14, 2021, at 
10:00 a.m. CST. Please email Michele.York@Nebraska.gov if you would like to participate 
in the plan development committee meetings and do not receive a calendar invitation to 
register for the meeting within this week.  

• Begin incorporating comments for the Flood Hazard Mitigation Goals, Objectives, and 
Actions section. 
 

For additional information or questions, please contact: 

Adele Phillips, CFM 
Flood Mitigation Planner 

Office: (402) 471-9252 
Email: adele.phillips@nebraska.gov 
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